
The survey will look at the ventilation system in your kitchen and 
bathroom and will take not take more than 15 minutes.

This survey is essential to ensure we have the correct information 
regarding your current ventilation systems.

You will see an increased level of United living staff in and around
your block, should you have any questions or queries regarding
the ongoing works please contact your Site Manager Paul, on 
07739 087230 , Monday – Friday between 8:30am – 5:00pm and he 
will be happy to assist you.
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PROPOSED WORKS

WHERE?
Hide Tower

WHEN?
23rd April to
7th May 2019


